Membership Report for VHS June 15, 2022 Board Meeting

Chapter Development:  
After everyone worked so hard on their music, and people behind the signs have been planning for our June 18th show, “Surf’s Up” at The Hall of Liberty; That’s been canceled. The Hall of Liberty, which was being remodeled canceled all events from June-August. Luckily and thankfully, we had reserved July 30, 2022 at ONEgeneration Senior Cultural Center in Reseda, CA. for a possible Ice Cream Social.
After an emergency Board Meeting, we choose the July 30th date for our show. I sent the Program Coordinator Andree Goens a message confirming that date. Note: That date has been confirmed.

FABULOUS NEWS!!  Dave Kirby, treasurer has secured for the chorus a $5000.00 grant from Lendistry, for music and artists. This is our second grant this year. 

I sent Sue Sexton- Director of Development & Marketing at ONEgenerational Daycare Center & ONEgeneration Senior Cultural Center the date of our show and the new show flier.
Sue is going to put our flier in July’s Newsletter, and on their social media site. I will also put our fliers on the Center’s lobby display table for people to take.

Meetup:
Last month we had some new people join our Meetup, but very few have actually attended our rehearsal meetings on Zoom. Our latest new member is John Cam. John lives in Lagos, Nigeria.
I sent John a message.

Candidates: 
We only have one active membership Candidate, that’s Madison Hasty. Madison hasn’t completed both auditions yet. Hopefully before our show.

Jonathan Burns is back. This week he receive his sheet music and mp3 for his first Barber Pole Cat audition.

Zoom his turned out to be a good site not only for Warren, Phil, Saiba, and Meetup members ; But also for our chorus members who are under the weather or may be out of town. 

We’re still averaging about 19 people per week. Our abled body people are pitching in with the set up and break down each week. That’s good to see. Kirk Prather is back from Maui.

For the good of the Chapter:
Send out our new show fliers to your family, neighbors, business associates, asap. Let’s fill the Senior Centers Hall. I’m sending them out to Past Members, Widow’s, and family and friends.
Let’s make this show a big success. 

Ben Marder, Membership VP. VHS 6-11-22


